
DECEMBER, 2004 
DEAR PASTOR AND CHURCH 
 
 
WE WANT TO WISH EACH ONE OF YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A 
VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR.  IN OUR TAGALOG LANGUAGE “MALIGAYANG 
PASKO AT BAGONG TAON” 
 
FAITH PROMISE MISSION MONTH 
 
OUR HOME BASE CHURCH HAD A MISSIN MONTH.  EACH SERVICE WE HAD 
MISSIONARIES PREACH.  THE FOREIGN MISSIONARIES WERE GOING TO 
INDIA, CAMBODIA AND MYARMAR (BURMA).  WE HAD LOCAL PASTORS 
THE OTHERS SERVICES.  WE MUST START NEW CHURCHES TO SUPPORT 
THE FOREIGN MISSIONARIES.  OUR PEOPLE RESPONDED WITH A PROMISE 
OF PESOS 30,000.00 ($535.00) PER WEEK. PRAY FOR THEM THAT THEY CAN 
KEEP THEIR PROMISE TO THE LORD. 
 
HELP-TYPHOON DESTROYS CHURCH. 
 
Did you hear about the 2 typhoons to hit the Philippines? There has been over 1100 
killed and over 300 missing. A terrible tragedy.  
 
Rev. Carlos Moral, a graduate of Asia Baptist Bible College, started his church and 
I helped him to have a building. The typhoon completely destroyed his church and 
parsonage.  His people have promised $700.00.  To rebuild the church will cost 
another $11,300.00.  Will you help this church and the people?  If we can rebuild the 
church building, quickly, it will be a testimony to the people in the area that Rev. 
Moral is serving the living God. Your help financially will help win more people to 
the Lord. Thank you in advance for you help. 
 
Thank you for praying and giving each month.  Our prayer for you is for God to bless 
you in a special way because of your interest in souls in the Philippines. 
 
Your missionaries,                                                      
Boyd & Donna Lyons 
 


